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UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 191'7}L

Department of Chemistry — D5
September 9, 1974

Mr. Philip Buchen
c/o The White House
Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Phil:

I sincerely hope that President Ford's action of yesterday in
pardoning - prior to indictment, trial, conviction, or revelation of the
- details that all Americans are entitled to - the "I am not a crook' was

not a result of your advice. If so, what a sad day for Sheboygan.
ﬁincerely yours,
Jerry Donohue

Professor of Chemistry

. JD:ms





























































































